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The film industry is critical to my family’s welfare and survival. My partner works in 

the industry and is the sole provider while I attend college. He provides not only for 

him and I, but our daughter and two cats. If the film industry wasn’t what it is today 

here in Portland, we would have to move out of the city and leave our lives as we 

know them behind. I am very grateful for the opportunity he has to work in an industry 

he loves and has a true passion and talent for. I’m also very proud to say we are part 

of the Portland film industry family, as several important and iconic films have been 

shot on location in our beautiful city. We need to support this measure to keep 

families like ours and so many others from falling. Supporting the film industry means 

supporting the hard-working families that make up our amazing community.  


